
 

 

Safeguarding

Mrs McMurray, Mr Emery 
& The Jeavons Wood Team 

May
Mon 26  - Fri 30thTH

HALF TERM

June
Mon 2                INSET  Day               nd

Tues 3                 First Day Backrd

Tues 10               Yr 2 Tripth

Fri 13                  FS Tripth

Wed 25              Sports Dayth

Fri 27                  PTA Summer Feteth

July
Wed 2nd             Yr 4 Trip

Newsletter

Diary Dates

23rd May 2025

Jeavons Wood : 96.7%
National Average : 94.8%

Attendance This Week

Now that we are in hayfever season
if your child suffers from hayfever, or
has seasonal allergies, please can
you make sure you give your child
Piriton, or their regular hayfever
medication before school.

Hayfever Season

Please see the following guide on
keeping your children safe while using
washing pods and capsules:
https://capt.org.uk/washing-pods-
and-capsules/

Late Collection of
Children

We have given new guidance from
the Local Authority regarding late
collection of children. We wanted to
make you aware of the update which
will be on our website soon:

If a child is not collected by a
parent/carer after the school day or
approved activity, the Headteacher
or Designated Safeguarding Lead
will be notified. Every effort will then
be made to contact the parent/carer,
or failing that, the emergency
contact. 

From 15 minutes after collection time
the child will be placed in our Wrap
Around Care and parents may be
charged for the session, at our
discretion.
 
In the case of a pupil not being
collected and the parent/carer not
responding to calls made within 1
hour of the usual collection time, the
school will ring Children’s Social
Care for further advice.

This beautiful teddy bear has been
very kindly donated to Jeavons
Wood by Karen Archer from the
PTA. He even has a custom-made
uniform! We would love him to have
a name as special as he is, so we
are asking the children to come up
with a name for him. If your child
can think of a suitable name please
email the School Office and Mrs
McMurray will pick the best one!

Name The Teddy

No bikes or scooters
A gentle reminder that no one should
be using bikes, balance bikes,
scooters etc on the school
playground, especially at drop off
and pick up. 

Also please do not allow your
children to play on the Trim Trail,
tyres, or Forest logs at drop off or
pick up. Thank you.

Keep up to date with trips, non-
uniform days, school closures, PTA
events, performances etc by
scanning the QR code, or following
the link to subscribe to our school
calendar. 
https://www.jeavonswood.org/pare

nt-carer-and-pupil-
information/calendar

PTA News
The second page of our Newsletter
is dedicated to PTA News in the run
up to the Summer Fete. Please check
it out for all our Summer Fete
updates

We have an INSET day on Monday
2  June so we will be returning to
school on Tuesday 3  June.

nd

rd

We hope you have a wonderful
May Half Term!

Return to School

https://email.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/c/eJyEkM2K2zAUhZ_G3pQY_VzZ1kKLljbQdR_AXFs3thJbcnXlDPP2JTMZKGWgS31H9xz4cN-HiBu5G15xDCcuKdMlp1j4tOfkj6mEFGvvPBg7ipqc7EDYXoNRNW0Y1sHTGu6UX4fgnbId6LbtAewzfUBpwMpWdebJNmLGmYbyupN7R2NO6Cfk8vySidORJ_r0nun3QfE9_EDH-Nb24_H69k_ZZ8ni5KVXpvVSgO4Vgh9lr3ppjRIaLJhLHZwSyggttGi1ANto6xUK2QljrTCgKxC367g1jBeaD8w-xDlEnpaUVm6m1By3enVLKTtX-mulzpU6T7iXJuW5OW6VOr8gLyHOpz15PmH0pwl3PlbiSp3rD01M0VMefNowRPffxezW5RhHzL4CcSW8p8gvKfnHap1pCnugWN7EQq-llC3YmkN5uobOSNEbVRf3KxT68vN7pfRf-O7UnwAAAP__RX28cg
https://email.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/c/eJyEkM2K2zAUhZ_G3pQY_VzZ1kKLljbQdR_AXFs3thJbcnXlDPP2JTMZKGWgS31H9xz4cN-HiBu5G15xDCcuKdMlp1j4tOfkj6mEFGvvPBg7ipqc7EDYXoNRNW0Y1sHTGu6UX4fgnbId6LbtAewzfUBpwMpWdebJNmLGmYbyupN7R2NO6Cfk8vySidORJ_r0nun3QfE9_EDH-Nb24_H69k_ZZ8ni5KVXpvVSgO4Vgh9lr3ppjRIaLJhLHZwSyggttGi1ANto6xUK2QljrTCgKxC367g1jBeaD8w-xDlEnpaUVm6m1By3enVLKTtX-mulzpU6T7iXJuW5OW6VOr8gLyHOpz15PmH0pwl3PlbiSp3rD01M0VMefNowRPffxezW5RhHzL4CcSW8p8gvKfnHap1pCnugWN7EQq-llC3YmkN5uobOSNEbVRf3KxT68vN7pfRf-O7UnwAAAP__RX28cg
https://www.jeavonswood.org/parent-carer-and-pupil-information/calendar
https://www.jeavonswood.org/parent-carer-and-pupil-information/calendar
https://www.jeavonswood.org/parent-carer-and-pupil-information/calendar


JUNE
Fri 6                     Frozen Fridayth

Fri 13                   Frozen Fridayth

Fri 20                   Frozen Fridayth

Wed 25               Sports Dayth

Fri 27                   Summer Feteth

Diary Dates

PTA News

Frozen Fridays

The PTA are excited to announce the
date of this year’s Summer Fete - Friday
27th June 2025, 3.15pm - 5.30pm.
Our school community is wonderful at
helping us make the Fete such a
successful event and we thank you in
advance for your support!
Read more information about Key
Dates, volunteer opportunities and
what to expect on the lead up to our
biggest fundraiser of the year:
https://bit.ly/JWfete2025. 

Summer Fete

Frozen Fridays are back!

An ice cream van will be selling ice
creams by the main gates every Friday
from 9th May. They will be sharing
their profits with the PTA.

Thank you to 400° Food Cart for your
support of our PTA so far!

Summer Fete Volunteering
We need our school community to
step forward and volunteer to run a
stall at our Summer Fete using this
simple form:
https://forms.gle/CdLFaLV81YRr3Kg
M9. 

If you are the parent of a year 5 or
year 6 student, you can also sign
your child up to run a stall using this
form.

We are hoping to offer our usual
amazing range of 22 stalls again
this year, so please sign up now!
https://forms.gle/CdLFaLV81YRr3Kg
M9

The Summer Fete is Friday 27  Juneth

Thank you so much for your very
generous donations! We want to say
a huge THANK YOU!

We no longer need any more
donations.

PTA Donations

Raffle Tickets
We have eight amazing prizes to be
won in the Raffle at the Summer Fete!
For more information on our prizes and
how to enter please see the attached
letter. 

All takings go to Jeavons Wood PTA,
registered charity no: 1158028, and
will be used to fund additional
educational opportunities and
equipment for Jeavons Wood Primary
School. Please put your name and
contact number on every ticket you
purchase and return them to the School
Office with your payment.

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fbit.ly%2fJWfete2025&c=E,1,vQxzQeZnDma69zE86eufAVqBu9JVVwH-Hw5onV4lQELLANhX7XRD_KUHGr4mqU3_3PTF8L2ihdDgwkurQ3EO2ZDgrYzThSSX4piumkJofkkt&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fforms.gle%2fCdLFaLV81YRr3KgM9&c=E,1,MWaYp102X_9Du1TaETIuzIRGCEyIISD3_SCi2vgLNv3Ywdb7vTtPrSue78vDRdUEEdwDZZOEldmWoPcqGvLjFjSrgQy4IHa4Q46GzVhS9ld7u2ApEuzq&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fforms.gle%2fCdLFaLV81YRr3KgM9&c=E,1,MWaYp102X_9Du1TaETIuzIRGCEyIISD3_SCi2vgLNv3Ywdb7vTtPrSue78vDRdUEEdwDZZOEldmWoPcqGvLjFjSrgQy4IHa4Q46GzVhS9ld7u2ApEuzq&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fforms.gle%2fCdLFaLV81YRr3KgM9&c=E,1,H8X43WLAt34cm9zt1LbbmS9caJxG4TEdrOxijX-i_gFFc2IMVoJVhWHqCH4J6o7ktrCkM79eyZKSEdXBxVOeuzWvYln3DE_eNomU-per7wt0Skm0dc5Qv8vcWA,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fforms.gle%2fCdLFaLV81YRr3KgM9&c=E,1,H8X43WLAt34cm9zt1LbbmS9caJxG4TEdrOxijX-i_gFFc2IMVoJVhWHqCH4J6o7ktrCkM79eyZKSEdXBxVOeuzWvYln3DE_eNomU-per7wt0Skm0dc5Qv8vcWA,,&typo=1

